
 

 

 

7 August 2025 
 

2025 BOOK WEEK PARADE – THURSDAY 21st August 2025 9:00am     

 
Yura Hilliard SS Families 
 
On Thursday 21st August, we will be holding our annual Book Week parade. All students in P-6 are invited 
to come to school dressed up as their favourite book character.  
 

This year’s theme for Book Week is "Book an Adventure.” 
 
Parents and family members are invited to come along and watch the students as they parade around the 
school and help us celebrate the love and importance of reading. 
 
Attached is a map of the school indicating the areas around the school grounds where parents can view the 
parade. These areas include the undercover areas and grassed areas along the sides of the covered 
walkways. We respectfully ask that parents and families do not wait on the covered pathways we will use 
for the parade, or around the classroom buildings, as these areas will be reserved for classes. 
 
The parade will commence at 9:05am with the Prep students, who will follow along the pathway (shown by 
the purple track with arrows on the map). As the parade goes past each block, the classes in that block will 
join onto the end of the parade and continue following. Once each block-full of classes have done a full lap 
of the school, they will go back to the areas they first started in, so they can watch the remainder of the 
students walk past. When all classes have done their lap of the school and returned to their classes, the 
parade will be finished. Following the parade, all students will go back into their classroom where teachers 
will read a story, and they will continue with the rest of their school day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all join us for a fun-filled and exciting event. For parents who are unable to 
attend the parade, keep an eye out on our school’s Facebook page for live videos so you don’t miss out on 
seeing all the fun. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours in learning, leading and succeeding, 

 
Leanne Witham 

Principal 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Keeping in mind that we have young children attending the parade, we request that parents ensure all costumes 
and accessories are appropriate for a school setting, e.g. no weapons, Halloween-type or other scary or unsafe items. 
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The purple track marks the path and direction the student procession will walk around the school. 
 
 

 
Parents and families are asked to watch from one of the designated areas, so the walkways are kept clear 
for the Book Week Parade, and the areas outside classrooms are kept free for classes to use for lining up 
before and after they walk in the parade. 
 
 
 


